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Cadia Valley Operations – Gateway Certificate Application 

IESC Advice 
 

 
An Application for a Gateway Certificate has been made to the Mining and Petroleum Gateway Panel 
(MPGP) by Cadia Holdings Pty Limited. The Applicant is proposing to seek changes to the tailings storage 
facility embankment footprints which will involve the disturbance of Biophysical Strategic Agricultural 
Land. Under section 2.30 of the State Environmental Planning Policy (Resources and Energy) 2021, the 
MPGP must refer the Application to the Independent Expert Scientific Committee on Coal Seam Gas and 
Large Coal Mining Development (the IESC) for advice regarding the impact of the proposed development 
on water resources. A Development Application has not yet been lodged by the Applicant.  

The IESC’s advice to the MPGP is available via the link below.  

https://www.iesc.gov.au/projectadvice/advice-decision-maker-gold-mining-project-iesc-2023-143 

 

 


